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You and your friends 
are cordially invited to attend 

the premiere of 

Remember Africville 
a video produced by 

the National Film Board of Canada 
in association with 

the Canadian Broadcasting Corporation 

Saturday, 21 September, 1991, at 8 pm 
at the Queen Elizabeth High School Auditorium 

1929 Robie Street 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 

A reception will follow 

National 
Film Board 
of Canada 

Office 
national du film 
du Canada 


